
 
 

COLLECTION CHANGES: 

Friday, July 4th: Independence Day 

Zone 3 automated garbage collection for single family homes with once per week 

collection is moved to Monday, July 7th. There will be no bulk appointments on 

Friday, July 4 for Zone 2 & no bulk appointments Monday, July 7 th for Zone 3.  

Condos/Townhomes with twice per week manual trash collection will have Friday July 

4th collection  suspended, collection will only take place on Tuesday, July 1s t. 

 

Recycling: Friday July 4 th is a holiday. Collection will be picked up on 

Saturday, July 5th. 
 

ANY QUESTIONS CALL DPW @ 732-297-1134 

 

 

 


